
8	December	2017	
	
	
	
Company	Announcement	
Reference	– Company	name	changed	
	
	
	
	
	
Redlands	Community	Financial	Services	Ltd	advises;	effective	24	November	2017,	having	received	
ASIC	approval	on	8	December	2017,	the	name	of	the	company	is	amended	to;	
	
RWM	Community	Financial	Services	Limited.	
	
	
	
	
Faithfully	
	
	
	
	
Christopher	Francis	Webster	
Company	Secretary	
RWM	Community	Financial	Services	Ltd	

RWM	

Victoria Point & Wynnum Manly 


